
SUMMER 2 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a good two week break and that the children are ready and raring to go for 

yet another busy half term. Please remember to check the ’dates for your diary’ on the school website as there 

will be lots of exciting things happening in this final half term of the school year.  

 

Curriculum update: 

 

Our theme for the final half term is ‘Earth and Space’. We will be producing lots of work based around this.  

 

In English, we will be using the books ‘Curiosity’ and ‘ The first kid on Mars’ and consider the arguments for and 

against a manned mission to Mars. We will also discover more about the ‘Hidden Figures’ who helped to send 

the first people into Space. Throughout the writing processes, we will also be continually developing our editing 

skills as writers. 

 

In Maths, we will develop our understanding of measurements including; length, weight, capacity and time. We 

will also strengthen our understanding of decimals. Throughout the half term, we will continue to practise our 

arithmetic and calculation skills, practising both formal and mental strategies. 

 

In Science, we will be learning all about Earth and Space; deepening our knowledge and understanding as well 

develop our scientific skills.  

 

As part of our History learning, we will be learning about Islamic history; developing our skills as historians to  

explore civilisations, make comparisons and deepen our knowledge of everyday life.  

 

For PE, we are excited that Bootcamp will continue; building on the children’s strength and stamina. We will also 

be developing our skills in rounders, alongside practicing for sports day.  

 

 


